
NEWS from the SEEND PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP 

Update 

 

Welcome back from the summer break to all of you who follow the progress of our  

Neighbourhood Plan. It was good to see 9 visitors to the last Committee Meeting on 

Thursday 27th August, when Liz SimesBA(Hons) Dip LA, CMLIDip UD (Seend resident and 

Landscape Architect) presented her overview of our work thus far. She will be writing a 

brief for the appointment of a Consultant to help us complete the work. 

 

Members of the Committee have been busy over the break.  

Pamela Akerman met with our Advisor Vicky Burvill at Wiltshire Council to review the 

Housing Needs Survey for Seend, given the recent changes in housing development plans 

in our area. The revised document will be uploaded on our website shortly. 

 

Tony Murch and Georgina A’Bear have been writing a response to Wiltshire Council’s 

review of our settlement boundary. For those interested, the proposed changes can be 

viewed athttp://cms.wiltshire.gov.uk/mgAi.aspx?ID=66252#mgDocuments 

 

Tony Troddhas joined us as the Minutes Secretary, and is a very welcome new member of 

the team. 

 

You will find the names of the Committee members and links to further information about 

thecomplex process of creating a Neighbourhood Plan on the website.  

www.seendparishplan.org The next Committee Meetings will be held in the Pavilion at 7.30pm. 

on Thursday 28th October and on Thursday 26th November. The meetings are open to all 

parishioners and we welcome your involvement. 

 

       Carola Thorpe on behalf of the S.P.N.P. Steering Group 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


